Director 

Strategic Assessments 

Department of Planning & Infrastructure 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001. 

Dear Sir or Madam,


Epping Urban Activation Precinct Plan

I wish to advise the NSW Government and the Department of Planning and Infrastructure of the following comments regarding the Urban Activation Precinct Plan for Epping:
· The height and density of the plan is grossly excessive.
· I do not agree with buildings in excess of 14 storeys in Epping’s town centre.
· The planned increase in population will greatly exacerbate the current gridlock traffic congestion in and through Epping and this is not dealt with adequately in the plan.

· I do not agree with the rezoning of single dwelling areas to multi-unit and residential flats.

· The provision of only one lift access across Beecroft road is totally inadequate. A ramp or escalator  is required urgently.
· The provision for open space is seriously inadequate to accommodate a proposed 40% increase in the town centre population. 

· Improvements in public amenity at street level (plazas, improved pedestrian and bike access, tree planting) is supported. 
· The protection of existing heritage conservation areas and the proposed extension of heritage zones in Epping are strongly supported.

Regards,

(signature)………………………………….

(date)  ………………… 







(your name) …………………………………….…





(your address) …………………………….………





		……………………………….……..











